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Hi, everyone.  Our MCM mission team to Maputo, Mozambique (Steve, Sue, and Mary) thought you would like to see 
some of the pictures taken on our trip.  The first pictures come from Casa das Formigas (House of Ants), a residential 
home caring for 500 children daily.  You can read more about the faith-walk of its founder, Delci, in my message of the 
month for June at www.marycraig.org.  That’s Delci with me in the first picture.  Next is Steve with some children 
fascinated with Steve’s movies.  Then we have some poignant pictures of this amazing place.  That’s Sue with some of 
the children.  And all of them together with each of us say, “Thank you.”  
  

 
  

  
We were so happy, and hope these pictures will make you happy, to have been used by God to be part of the miracle 
provision for House of Ants.  And it’ s all because of the generous prayer and financial support so many of you have 
given MCM.   
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There’s more!  While we were in London, we met with Kevin, a young man from Zimbabwe who began emaili ng us.  
Kevin found us when he tracked down a prophetic word for Zimbabwe that turned out to have originated through a 
word I had received from the Lord.  We have been corresponding and praying for Kevin.  At our meeting, we 
worshipped, led Kevin in prayers for deliverance and to break generational curses, and then another word for 
Zimbabwe came forth.  This latest word for Zimbabwe is also posted on www.marycraig.org.  We praise God for this 
divine appointment with Kevin and for the mighty work God is doing in Kevin’s li fe and in the li fe of his family. 
  

     If we look a littl e weary, it’ s because the trek to and from Mozambique is 40 hours each 
way!  We made the decision to stay over in London to catch up on some sleep and meet with Kevin before the return 
trip early the next morning.   
  
There’s more, of course.  Saturday, July 29th, we’ ll be having a fellowship dinner and another one of Pastor Jim’s 
entertaining and informative productions of MCM missions.  Speaking of these productions, the ones Pastor Jim has 
done on Antarctica and Jerusalem are especially outstanding, just food for thought in case you would like a special 
event at your church or ministry. 
  
Have a great day rejoicing in all the Holy Spirit has done, is doing, and will do in Mozambique and Africa!  Thank you 
all!   
  
Pastor Mary Craig, DPM 
  

 
  

Craighouse® 
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